
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Louise Dent LLB 

E-Mail: clerk@cwmamantc.org 

Telephone: 01269 823299 

Cwmaman Community Centre 

5 High Street 
Glanaman 

Ammanford 

Carmarthenshire 

SA18 1DX 

CYNGOR TREF CWMAMAN TOWN COUNCIL 

Cymuned yn gryfach gyda'n gilydd                             Community Stronger Together 

Audit Notice – Financial Year Ending 31 March 2024 

Update on the Completion of Audit for 2023–24 

Cwmaman Town Council wishes to inform residents and interested parties that the audit of accounts 
for the financial year ended 31 March 2024 has not yet been concluded by the Auditor General for 
Wales, as conducted by Audit Wales. 

As a result, the Council is currently unable to publish the audited Annual Return and the formal 
Notice of Conclusion of Audit for 2023–24. This delay is outside the Council's control, and we await 
the formal audit opinion from Audit Wales. 

The Council will: 

• Publish the audited Annual Return promptly once received, 

• Issue the statutory Notice of Conclusion of Audit, and 

• Make any relevant financial documents available for public inspection. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions, 
please contact the Clerk via: 

Email: clerk@cwmamantc.org  
 

Signed, 

 

Louise Dent LLB (She/Her) 

Clerc y Dref/ Town Clerk 

Cwmaman Town Council, 
High Street, Glanaman SA18 1DX 


